
Timber jobs and timber activity provide economic stimulus to the rural communities.  Proper management of our forests is essential 
in preventing catastrophic wildfires and maintaining the health and productivity of the abundant forest land in our beautiful state.  A 
severance tax will not replant or enhance our forests, and it will hurt the already struggling rural communities.  It is a transfer of 
wealth from the poorer rural communities to the already heavily subsidized, wealthier urban areas.  


